
 

 
 
 

      Rooks Heath School is part of Tithe Academy, a charitable company registered in England and Wales, 
registered number:  07687178, registered office: c/o Rooks Heath School, Eastcote Lane, Harrow, HA2 9AH. 

 

 

 

   13 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Autumn Term Breakfast Club 

 

We are happy to announce that the Rooks Heath Breakfast Club is up and running and open to all 
students. 
 
Breakfast Club is a free service for all students in every year group and runs from 7.30am until 8.25am 

every morning prior to Registration. Computers are available to students for homework, staff are at 

hand to help and we provide healthy hot and cold breakfasts should any child wish to eat.  

 

Entrance is via the front gate and Breakfast Club is situated at the rear of E Block. 
 
During this time students have access to the Breakfast Club rooms and E Block playground, the rest of 

the school site remains out of bounds until students are let in for morning Registration. Students are 

free to enter and exit Breakfast Club as they please but must leave the school premises if not in one of 

the designated areas listed above. 

 

We look forward to seeing your child at Breakfast Club bright and early. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M. Pitchforth 

Breakfast Club Team Leader 

 


